
Saint Joseph Regional School
Our Lady of Mercy Academy

April 4, 2025

Empowering students to grow as informed, inspired, compassionate
souls.

Dear SJRS and OLMA Faculty, Staff, and Families, 

I hope you are all enjoying these first signs of spring and this Lenten season has inspired in you a
desire for the “new life” which comes at Easter. In a similar spirit, I am very excited to inform you
that after much prayer, collaboration, and work throughout the school year, we are ready to present
a beautiful new Mission and Vision for our schools. This Mission and Vision will help to speak not
only to our roots but also to our future, to where we are going. I would like to personally invite you
to join us on Tuesday, April 8th at 6pm at St. Bernard Parish Hall as we present this to our whole
school community. The event will also be livestreamed and recorded for those who can’t make it. I
hope to see many of you there and I look forward to continuing our work together, for the education
and formation of your children and the building up of our school community.

God bless,

Fr. Alan

***Please note: A link to attend the April 8 meeting virtually will be sent out via email next week.
Also, the April 8 meeting will be for adults only. We apologize that we are unable to provide
babysitting that night.

 
JOHN 5:24-25
Amen, amen, I say to you,
whoever hears my word
and believes in the one
who sent me has eternal
life and will not come to
condemnation, but has
passed from death to life.
Amen, amen, I say to you,
the hour is coming and is
now here when the dead
will hear the voice of the
Son of God, and those
who hear will live.

IMPORTANT DATES
Wednesday 4/9 -- All-school Mass -- 9:30am
Fri 4/11 -- Lenten Almsgiving Easter Basket
donations due (see details below)
Wed-Sat 4/9-12 -- 8th Grade trip to NYC
Sun 4/13 -- Middle School Youth Group -- 4-6pm
(see details below)
Thursday 4/17 -- Holy Thursday -- HALF DAY --
Dismissal 11:45am. No Extended Day.
Friday 4/18 -- Good Friday -- NO SCHOOL
Mon-Fri 4/21-25  -- Spring Break -- NO SCHOOL
Wed 4/30 -- Home & School Assoc. meeting -- 6-
7pm
Sat 5/10 -- Spring Craft Fair -- 9am-2pm
Mon 5/12 -- Spring Arts Showcase (Grades 5-8)
Tues 5/13 -- Spring Arts Showcase (Grades PK-4)

CLICK HERE for the UPDATED 2024-2025
SCHOOL CALENDAR
***PLEASE NOTE*** The calendar has been
updated to reflect that the Spring Concert will be
two nights: May 12 (Grades 5-8) and May 13
(Grades PK-4).

https://www.stjosephkeene.org/
https://www.mercyacademykeene.org/
https://www.stjosephkeene.org/_files/ugd/60eb28_465b0a37d4004b35a61d9172522ea1df.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PCvzuUiX8Oo
https://www.stjosephkeene.org/
https://www.mercyacademykeene.org/
https://web.treering.com/validate
https://hannafordhelpsschools.com/


 
STAFF UPDATES FROM MISS FARRINGTON
Mrs. Caitlin Dubois will not be returning as our Kindergarten teacher for 2025-2026. We
thank her for her work this year and wish her God's blessing as she moves on to new
adventures.

We also have a new Extended Day staff member joining us in mid-May, Miss Brooke
Muchmore, a 2020 SJRS/2024 OLMA graduate who is attending St. Anselm College.
Welcome aboard, Brooke!

 
HOME AND SCHOOL ASSOCIATION NEWS
Notes from the recent HSA meeting will be shared next week.

At last week's HSA meeting, Ms. Wilson and Mrs. Petschik gave a
helpful presentation on managing technology  use for kids and
teens. CLICK HERE to view their presentation.

The Diocese curriculum standards  were mentioned at a previous
HSA meeting, and parents expressed interest in viewing those. The standards have been
added to our school website and can be found here:
https://www.stjosephkeene.org/diocesan-curriculum

Elementary Running Club  -- Assistance is needed for a few parents to manage the
Elementary Running Club this spring. This club meets once per week after school for 4-6
weeks, depending on the weather. The day of the week offered can be determined based on
parent volunteer availability.
Destination Imagination -- Assistance is needed for a few parents to manage our
Destination Imagination program for the 2025-26 school year.
If you are interested or would like more details about the above volunteer opportunities,
please contact Kate in the Main Office (kate@stjosephkeene.org).

 
AMERICAN RED CROSS
BABYSITTING/CPR CLASSES
This spring we are once again offering the Red Cross
Babysitting class and CPR class with the help of
SJRS parent Ida Daley. This is a great way for
students to prepare for summer jobs and to enhance their learning and marketability! For
questions, please contact Mrs. Hart (chart@stjosephkeene.org).

Babysitting class
Wednesday, May 7th -- Immediately after school at SJRS (Religion Room) until 6pm
Open to students in grades 6-8.
Cost: $50
CPR class
Saturdays: April 5th, May 3, or June 21 -- 10am-2pm
Location: Hannah Grimes Center, 25 Roxbury St, Keene
Cost: $65

 
READING WITH RIBBY UPDATE
SIGNED bookmarks are due back by  next Friday, April
11. The complimentary t-shirts and tickets to a game in June
to follow.

 

https://files.constantcontact.com/77212471901/bca4da97-b882-43b5-8bcb-deed6b25d19b.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.stjosephkeene.org/diocesan-curriculum
mailto:kate@stjosephkeene.org
mailto:chart@stjosephkeene.org


2025-2026 ADMISSIONS NOW OPEN FOR ALL GRADES
The 2025-2026 re-enrollment deadline was last Friday, March 7. If you have not re-
enrolled your child yet, please do so ASAP.

Admissions for next school year are now open for all grades. Please feel free to share this
with friends and family in the community. In the past, we have always found that word of
mouth is the most important way that new families discover our schools. We also have
flyers available in the front office. Parents are welcome to pick up copies if you would like
to distribute/hang them locally in places you frequent. Thank you!

 
SJRS/OLMA BUSINESS DIRECTORY
We have compiled all information sent by parents for
our new SJRS/OLMA Business Directory. We
encourage the support of the businesses within our
school communities! If you have questions or would
like your business to be added to the directory, please email Jen Marshall
(jmarshall@stjosephkeene.org). Please Please CLICK HERE for the Business
Directory.

 

mailto:jmarshall@stjosephkeene.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/77212471901/864c6d4d-fda9-4752-96eb-6128501972d3.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/77212471901/41d7a99d-010c-4f42-b953-de6e3dd611ce.pdf?rdr=true


DEMAR KIDS MARATHON
Keep an eye out for information about the
DeMar Kids Marathon coming home from
Mrs. Hart with your students in grades K-
5! The paper registration form is the only
way to register for this event. No online
registration!

Please send completed registration forms
back to school to your child's classroom
teacher. No late registrations will be
accepted! Deadline: May 9.

INTERNATIONAL NIGHT!
THANK YOU to all of the families who participated and to all those who attended!











 
For your reference, all newsletters from previous weeks can be found on our website here:

https://www.stjosephkeene.org/newsletters
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